
Design & Access Statement Regarding Proposed
Fascia Board Change at 74 High Street, Earls Colne

The change covered by this application is a simplification of the existing signage, 
and I believe is suitable for the site.

The use of an internet domain name for the sign, without any other information, 
reflects the mainly internet current operation of the business, while retaining signage 
on the shop that reflects the nature of the business carried out within.

I believe this modification will not be detrimental to the look of the building, and is 
suitable for a commercial premises in a conservation area.

Hedley Negus
01/06/2023


